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MEDIA RELEASE 
          
Kuala Lumpur, 18 June 2020, Thursday  

 
 

MISC CHAIRMAN RESIGNS  
 

MISC Berhad (MISC) announced today that Y.B. Tan Sri Noh Omar who was appointed as 
Chairman of the Board of Directors on 1 June 2020, has tendered his resignation, with effect from 
17 June 2020.  
 
Tan Sri Noh Omar made the decision to tender his resignation upon discussion with the Honourable 
Prime Minister of Malaysia. 
 
Tan Sri Noh Omar wishes the MISC Board and its Management all the best in spearheading the 
Company to greater heights.  Likewise, the Board of Directors of MISC wishes Tan Sri Noh Omar 
the very best in his future undertakings and endeavours. 
 
 
 

- END - 

 

 

About MISC Berhad 
MISC Berhad (MISC), was incorporated in 1968 and is a world leading provider of international energy related 

maritime solutions and services. The principal businesses of the Group comprise energy shipping and its 

related activities, owning and operating offshore floating solutions, marine repair and conversion, engineering 

and construction works, integrated marine services, port and terminal services as well as maritime education 

and training.  

 

As at 31 December 2019, MISC Group’s fleet consists of more than 100 owned and in-chartered Liquefied 

Natural Gas (LNG), Petroleum and Product vessels, 14 Floating Production Systems (FPS) as well as 2 LNG 

Floating Storage Units (FSU). The fleet has a combined deadweight tonnage (dwt) capacity of more than 13 

million tonnes.   

 

We take pride in our asset and service reliability, commitment to uphold the highest standards of Health, 

Safety and Environment (HSE), fostering a culture of excellence amongst our employees, operating 

responsibly and caring for the environment as well as making a positive difference to the communities in 

which we operate.  

 

MISC Group is a proud member of ‘Getting to Zero Coalition’ committed to developing zero-emission vessels 

by 2030. The Coalition is a powerful alliance of more than 70 public and private organizations that will lead 

the push for international shipping’s decarbonisation.  

 

Since 2014, we have been a proud constituent of the FTSE4Good Bursa Malaysia Index, a testament to our 

sustainability performance and strong Environmental, Social and Governance (ESG) practices.  
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Issued on behalf of MISC Berhad by the Group Corporate Communications (GCC) Department of 

MISC Berhad. For media inquiries, please contact: 

 

Shanni Muthiah 

Head 

Group Corporate Communications 

MISC Berhad 

Tel : +603-2275 2224 

 

Email : shanni.muthiah@miscbhd.com  

 

or 

Liza Razak 

Manager, External Communications 

Group Corporate Communications 

MISC Berhad 

Tel : +603-2275 3207 

 

Email : n.lizaharyati@miscbhd.com  

 

 

 

mailto:shanni.muthiah@miscbhd.com
mailto:n.lizaharyati@miscbhd.com

